
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Lieutenant Governor 
March 18, 2022 

 
 
 
 
On behalf of the people of Washington State, I am honored to welcome you to the Holi Festival. I want 
to thank NorthWest Share, Latha Sambamurti, Harry Terhanian, and the entire team at Northwest Share 
for providing an opportunity to celebrate Holi Festival. This annual event brings us together in 
celebration of the rich Indian culture and the ways the Indian community has enriched King County. 
 
Today’s festival highlights the beautiful Indian community through dancing, traditional presentations, 
and more entertainment. These festivities center around communities uniting around the changing of a 
season, welcoming new life, hope, and joy as we transition from winter to spring. After having years of 
separation due to COVID-19, I am thankful for organizations like Northwest Share that are building 
strong community through deepening our understanding and awareness of the people around us.  
 
I am so thankful to have the honor of celebrating incredible events like this, and I look forward to 
another year of prosperity for those celebrating.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Denny Heck 

Lieutenant Governor 


